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Personal athletic equipment are no longer allowed on campus. 
First offense: Items will be taken away and not returned until the end of the
school day. 
Second offense: Items will be taken and not returned. 

Dress Code:
Collared shirts only
No jeans or sweats may be worn
Airpods and headphones should be put away and removed before entering
campus until after school. They may not be worn on campus during the
school day.

Please remember to pick up your trash before leaving the lunch tables after
eating.

uc san diego

HAPPY MONDAY,
SCHOLARS!

REMEMBER THE
PREUSS WAY IS

KINDNESS, RESPECT,
AND EXCELLENCE.

HAVE A GREAT DAY!

“Do not let what you cannot do
interfere with what you can do.” 

– John Wooden

SAT WORD: 

QUOTE OF THE DAY:

commensurate(adj): corresponding in size
or degree or extent

Important Reminders

https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/commensurate


                              PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT TO LEARN  
ABOUT THE MTS "SEE SOMETHING, 

SAY SOMETHING" INFORMATION. 
CLICK THE MTS ICON TO READ!

IF YOU NEED ASSISTANCE WHEN RIDING THE TROLLEY,
YOU CAN TEXT (619) 318-1338 OR CALL MTS DISPATCH AT

(619) 595-4960. PUT THESE IMPORTANT NUMBERS IN
YOUR PHONE, SO YOU HAVE THEM AVAILABLE 

ANYTIME YOU RIDE THE TROLLEY.
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RIDER INSIDER
Remember:

Students that
attend the most
rep visits will be
entered into a

raffle!
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Everyone who signed up for TSU-NAMI
during the club fair last week our first
meeting is Tuesday, September 12th
after school in A201! Hope to see you
there!

TSUNAMI

MultiCultural Empowerment Club meetings
are on Mondays during lunch. Our next
meeting is on Monday, September 11th
during High School Lunch in room D203.
See you then! 

MULTICULTURAL
EMPOWERMENT CLUB

CROCHET CLUB
Attn high school students: The Crochet
club will have its first meeting on Thursday,
September 14th, from 4:05 - 5:00 in room
E102. All crochet levels are welcome! Join
us as we establish our officers and make
goals for the year. Hope to see you there! 

SPEECH AND DEBATE
Debaters! The first Speech and Debate meeting is
Tuesday, September 12th during high school lunch
in D102!

ECOLOGY CLUB

The Ecology Club wi l l  ho ld i ts  f i rst  serv ice meet ing on Monday September
1 1 th .  Returning members and new members welcome.  We meet behind the A-
bui ld ing f rom 4 :05-5:00.  We wi l l  be help ing to with recycl ing and
compost ing .  This  is  a  great  way to earn serv ice hours !  See you there!  
-Mrs .  Petrag l ia

RHO KAPPA HONOR SOCIETY

Attention current 11th and 12th graders: The Rho Kappa National Social Studies Honor Society
welcomes current juniors and seniors to apply to Rho Kappa for the 2023-2024 school year! Rho
Kappa emphasizes the appreciation of history, civic engagement, and community. Applications are
due by Tuesday, September 12th and can be found at https://tinyurl.com/preussRK2324

Returning members have a separate application posted on the Rho Kappa Google Classroom page. If
you have any questions, please see Mrs. Greco for more information.
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